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MTA LEGISLATIVE ALERT
June 27, 2001

TO:

LOS ANGELES COUNTY ELECTED OFFICIALS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

State

On Friday, June 22, MTA Government Relations shared concerns about an effort related to a $40 million Port Access Improvement Program.  In the past 48 hours, MTA CEO Julian Burke has had several conversations with the author of that effort and is working on mitigating any negative impacts to the 2002 State Transportation Improvement Program (STIP).  Further discussions will occur in the next few days and we will keep you informed.

If you have any questions, please contact Claudette A. Moody at (213) 922-2237.
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